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9th March 2020

Federation issues International Tradeshow update

The Federation of Garden & Leisure Manufacturers Ltd, on behalf of Gardenex, PetQuip and the Commercial Horticultural Association, continues to monitor all their TAP supported trade shows (and many others) very carefully with regard to their intentions around the Covid19 outbreak. 

 

In the period from January/February 2020, most sectoral trade shows took place, albeit some with fewer buyers than usual, especially from Asia and the US. Since then, some larger shows planned for March in particular have been postponed.

 

Looking ahead to the trade fairs from May onwards, most are continuing to plan while keeping a close eye on the situation.

 

The current recommendation among trade associations delivering the TAP scheme is that businesses should continue to budget and schedule events as they would normally do wherever possible, including planning ahead for the trade shows and other activities you would normally support in 2020 and beyond. 

 

The shows within the Government’s Tradeshow Access Programme schedule are currently planning ahead and the organisers have assured their customers that they will take sensible and pragmatic precautionary steps to help protect their event participants and deliver their usual effective events. 

 

They are keeping exhibitors informed as the situation develops and should postponements be in the best interests of all their clients, they have assured us that they will work with their industry sectors to replan and deliver their business-creating events as and when the situation eases. 

 

The Federation has already been in touch with Government to request an urgent confirmation of the TAP programme beyond June (which is late again this year) and to highlight the need for early decision-making and planning, as well as flexibility if things have to change nearer the time. 

 

Outside the TAP programme, we are campaigning government for greater flexibility and support, especially for SMEs that find their cashflow affected by the fallout from the outbreak.

 

The Federation will keep a close eye on the situation and provide updates as these are received to all exhibitors and to potential exhibitors on request.

For more information on Gardenex & PetQuip:

Tel:  +44 (0) 44 1959 565995

Fax:  +44 (0) 1959 565885

Email: info@gardenex.com,  info@petquip.com     

Website: www.gardenex.com, www.petquip.com
 

For further press information contact:               

Neil Pope (Oskar Media)

Gardenex & PetQuip PR Consultant

Tel: 07595 442601                   

Email: oskarmedia@btinternet.com
 

�









